
U.S. ELECTION ASSISTANCE COMMISSION 
633 3rd St. NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20001 

May 27, 2025 VIA EMAIL 

Dear Chief Election Officials, 

The U.S. Election Assistance Commission (EAC) is reaching out for feedback on the National 
Mail Voter Registration Form, specifically to understand the usability of the form for voters and 
election officials. A current copy of the National Mail Voter Registration form is available here: 
www.eac.gov/voters/national-mail-voter-registration-form. 

The EAC is looking for feedback on the following: 

1) Does your state track how many National Mail Voter Registration Forms are received?
a. If yes, how many did you receive in 2024, 2023, and 2022?
b. If not, can you estimate if it is used widely or sparingly?

2) Does your office find the National Mail Voter Registration Form useful?
a. Why or why not?

3) Are there any unique challenges when processing the National Mail Voter Registration
form in your state?

4) What, if any, improvements would make the form more useful?
5) Other comments or recommendations to improve the form’s usability for voters and/or

election officials.

The EAC looks forward to your input. Comments may be sent to NVRAUpdates@eac.gov or by 
mail at 633 3rd Street NW, Suite 200 Washington, DC 20001. Please provide comments by 
Monday, June 9, 2025.  

Thank you, 

Brianna Schletz 
EAC Executive Director 
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